
Parking at county offices in
Placerville to be disrupted
El Dorado County is constructing disabled access improvements
to  the  parking  lot  and  sidewalks  at  2850  Fairlane  Court,
Building C in Placerville.

Work on the project will begin Nov. 12 and continues through
Dec. 1, unless delayed due to weather.

The main entrance to Building C will remain open and fully
accessible at all times, however, parking will be limited. The
parking aisle closest to the building will be partially closed
to through traffic. Additionally, temporary disabled parking
will be relocated during construction.

If  you  have  any  questions  or  concerns,  contact  Dave
Spiegelberg at dave.spiegelberg@edcgov.us or (530) 642.4940.
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